
Project Profile

What You Should Expect 

By the Numbers
The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California is making key 
improvements to the Orange County Feeder, a major pipeline in the regional 
water system that delivers water to six member agencies in Los Angeles 
and Orange Counties. The lining that protects the pipe is nearing the end 
of its service life and requires replacement. Rehabilitation of this pipeline is 
required to ensure reliable water supply.

For More Information
Contact: Sal Vazquez

(213) 217-6752 | CommunityRelations@mwdh2o.com

Follow us on Social Media @mwdh2o
Receive text alerts by texting 
BRISTOL to 90407

THE METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT  
OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

The OC Feeder began operation in 1941 and is 
constructed of welded steel

Work is occurring at 13 locations down Bristol 
St. in Santa Ana & Costa Mesa

This feeder delivers nearly 18 million gallons of  
water per day on average

Each location will take approximately 
10 weeks to complete

www.mwdh2o.com

•	 Work in Costa Mesa will occur from late July - early September
•	 The Northbound #3 lane from Town Center Dr. to Sunflower Ave. will be 

closed
•	 Motorists will be able to make right turns onto both Town Center Dr. & 

Sunflower Ave.
•	 Water supply will not be affected


